
 
To
VANSHIKA SINGH 
January 24,  2020
Dear , VANSHIKA SINGH 
I was very happy to hear about your new job with the FILMFARE CASTING. I know it's been a
long search to find the right position, but it seems like this is going to be a good match for your
skills and experience. 
 
I also know that you will enjoy all of the great opportunities and challenges that your new job
offers. Onward and upward! 
I'm looking forward to hearing all about it soon!
Wishing you all the best, 
 
Best regards,
Aarav Saxena
5543 Aliquet St.
Mumbai Maharashtra 
Vivian2d2@gmail.com
7740008323
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